
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
05/22 27 January 2022 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF ETHEL BEACH BOAT RAMP 
 

Residents are advised that the Ethel Beach boat ramp will be temporary closed for 
remediation works. 
 
  Ethel Beach Boat Ramp 30 January 2022 to 15 February 2022. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
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